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Maxwell Recruitment Email Script (for 4-8 year Captains in SOS)

Email Subject Line: Influence the Future of USAFA Leadership Training—We need YOUR input! 

Dear Captain,

We invite you to participate in the Sexual Assault Leadership Training (SALT) Study—a project that aims 
to make improvements to the existing sexual assault leadership training curriculum at USAFA. Cadets 
receive many trainings during their time at USAFA, and we would like to learn more about your training 
experience and any thoughts you have on how we could make those trainings more efficient and 
effective.

You are invited to participate in your choice of a group discussion or an individual interview. Both 
options will be conducted via Zoom and led by researchers at the University of Florida (UF) and RTI 
International. The research team will work with your schedule to plan a convenient time to participate. 

As a small thank-you for your participation, we will send you a $20 Amazon e-gift card.

To sign up and contribute to the future of USAFA leadership training, click on the following link: 

[LINK]

The opinions expressed in the study will be confidential and will not be shared with military personnel or
linked in any way to your name. As a participant, you will be able to skip any questions you do not wish 
to answer, and you can end your participation at any time. While you may not directly experience a 
benefit to participation, you can make an important contribution to the USAFA curriculum and to the 
development of future Air and Space Force leaders.

Please contact Principal Investigator, Dr. Nichole Scaglione, at 352-294-0584 or nscaglione@ufl.edu with
any questions about your participation in this study. For questions about human subjects protections, 
you may contact the Air University Human Research Protections Program at (334) 953-7959.

Thank you for considering this opportunity, 

KLIFF W. MOSLEY, Lt Col, PhD, USAF

Dean, Squadron Officer School

Maxwell AFB, AL 36112

Contact any of the resources below for confidential support related to sexual violence. 

DoD Safe Helpline: 877-995-5247, safehelpline.org 

National Sexual Assault Hotline: 1-800-656-4673, rainn.org

You may also contact the Military One Source 24-hour hotline (800-342-9647) for any reason. 
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